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I did not limit the benefit to this state because I thought that, given the nature of the
business, a benefit to operations in one state may at least indirectly benefit business
operations in another state.  It may be impossible to use the proceeds in such a way that
there is a benefit to only one location of operations.  However, if you wish, I can redraft
the amendment by adding “exclusively,” “primarily,” or “exclusively or primarily” after
“par. (a).”
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